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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion that was to be held on 
Thursday, November 18, 2010 at 6:30 PM for Village business and salary review, at the Village 
Council Chambers, 35-37 East Bank Street, Albion, New York was cancelled.

Respectfully submitted,

D
Linda K Babcock 
Clerk-Treasurer
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